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This week is Anti-Bullying week and this year’s theme is ‘Make a Noise about Bullying’. The children have taken part in different workshops and ‘Odd Socks’ Day which has helped them understand how to be kind to each other.

The school has relaunched its Facebook Page and created a new Instgram page, which are both linked to our school website. We would ask parents to like and share anything that is put up on the school’s social media as it really helps raise the school’s profile, this is important for promoting ourselves in the local community and maintaining a healthy enrolment. 

We are having an open might on Tuesday 5th December between 4.00 and 6.00pm. This is for parents of children who will be starting Primary I in September 2024 or 2025. We would love to see these children brought along to the open night, but we would ask that older siblings are left at home. Some of the older pupils will be asked to help on the night. We would ask parents to let any friends or family, who have children of school going age, know about the open night.

The Mini-Club will now cost £2 per day per child as of Monday 20th November. This can be paid on the EZ Payments app, or we would ask parents to send in the cash for the week on a Monday with the days they are attending written on it. This service is currently only available for Primary 3 pupils, but we will be making it available for Primary 1 and 2 pupils from 11th December. More details to follow.

Primary 6 will have their last swimming lesson on Monday 18th December.

The school has a healthy breaks policy, and we would remind parents that children should have a healthy snack at small break time.

We would remind parents that if a child is being picked up early from school that the person picking them up should go straight to the office and sign them out. The person picking them up should be known to the school.

This year’s Christmas Party Dinner is on Friday 15th December. The boys and girls are allowed to wear a Christmas Jumper into school on this day. 

We will be having a Christmas Carol Service in St Brigid’s Chapel Thursday 14th December 7.00pm. More information to follow.

School finishes for all children Friday 22nd December at 11.00am. There will be no dinners on this day, buses will run in the morning time but won’t be available to take children home at 11.00am. 

Important Dates:

December 22nd Last day of school before Christmas Holidays

January 8th School reopens for all pupils

Mr Mc Caul
  St Brigid’s PS Glassdrummond
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